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Wellington Water Limited - Bulk Water Supply update 

1. Purpose 
To receive an update from Wellington Water Limited. 

2. Three Waters Report and Outlook 
Attached is an update from Colin Crampton, Chief Executive, Wellington 
Water Limited, on the three waters outlook to 30 June 2015. This report will be 
considered by the Wellington Water Committee on 20  August 2015.  

3. The decision-making process and significance 
No decision is being sought in this report. 

3.1 Engagement 
Engagement on this matter is unnecessary. 

4. Recommendations 
That the Council: 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the content of the report. 

Report prepared by: Report approved by:  

Chris Gray Dave Humm  
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